



The Spaatz Association's **2014 Annual Dinner and Awards Event**





1700 Jefferson Davis Hwy Arlington, VA



Who should attend?

All recipients of the General Carl A. Spaatz Award.

Executive-level U.S. Air Force and Civil Air Patrol Leaders

Civil Air Patrol Cadets and Cadet Program Leaders

Aerospace Industry Executives and exhibitors.

Join us for an unforgettable evening of dynamic speakers, inspirational dignitaries, informative displays and the presentation of Association Scholarships and CAP Cadet milestone awards.

Saturday, 1 March 2014, 1800 - 2130

(exhibits open at 1730, reception at 1800)

\$75.00 — \$100 per person

\$100 package includes a limited edition, 50th Anniversary of the Spaatz Award commemorative coin!

Can't come? Sponsor a cadet or a corporate table. See website for more information.



TO REGISTER
visit
www.winterdinner.org

Keynote Speaker: Lieutenant General
Judith A. Fedder
Deputy Chief of Staff for Logistics, Installations,
and Mission Support, HQ U.S. Air Force

Proceeds benefit The Spaatz Association's Scholarship programs. The Spaatz Association, Inc., is designated as a charitable, non-profit organization under Section 501c(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Your donation may be tax deductible.